
 
TAXI COMMISSION MEETING 

Minutes of the April 15, 2013 meeting 
 
 

 
There was not a quorum present.  The following discussion  

was held with no action by the Commission 
 
 
ATTENDANCE 
 

Present: Members: Commissioners Peter Bresciano, Commissioner Aaron Lawson, 
Lieutenant Mark Newport and Deputy City Clerk Dianne M. Kirby 

 
Absent: Councilor Brad Lown 

 
 
Chair Bresciano stated they do not have a quorum and therefore, cannot have a meeting.  He 
stated there are a few informational items he would like to bring forward. 
 
Deputy City Clerk Kirby announced that renewal licenses and medallions were completed with 
the exception of Annie’s Taxi.      
 
Lieutenant Newport reminded everyone that the yearly vehicle inspection would be held on 
Friday April 19, 2013 beginning at 8:00 a.m. at the Public Works Department.  He said he 
hopes everything runs as smoothly as last year.  He requested taxi owners check their 
vehicles over for minor repairs prior to bringing them in for the inspection. 
 
Commissioner Bresciano announced the next Taxi Commission meeting would be held on May 
20, 2013. 
 
Respectfully submitted by: 
 

Dianne M. Kirby 
Dianne M. Kirby, Deputy City Clerk 


